












 

1 South Van Ness Avenue 7th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103 415.701.4500 www.sfmta.com 

October 11, 2016 

 

 

Metropolitan Transportation Commission 

375 Beale Street 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

 

Re: Seamless Transit Maps 

 

Dear MTC Commissioners: 

 

The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) supports the Seamless Transit Maps 

project, a joint initiative of SPUR and the Silicon Valley Community Foundation and the Metropolitan 

Transportation Commission. 

 

The SFMTA is committed to reducing private automobile use by shifting drivers into transit and other 

modes. We are also committed to improving the customer experience for all modes.  The more seamless 

public transportation in the Bay Area becomes across transit operators, the better able we will be to meet 

the needs of our customers and fulfill our agency’s core values.  

 

Maps are intrinsic for transit customers to accurately understand available transit systems.  We are 

interested in working with the proposed Seamless Transit Maps project to: 1) develop new regional transit 

map standards; and 2) better coordinate our operator maps and information with other Bay Area transit 

systems.  

 

By providing complete and consistent maps and information, the Seamless Transit Maps project will 

make it easier for transit users to fully understand the region’s transit context and make informed trip 

decisions.  A Seamless Transit map will reduce barriers to accessing transit by improving riders’ 

understanding of all available options.  Providing reliable and legible map information will make transit 

riders feel confident using the region’s many transit service providers.  Increasing customer confidence 

and user understanding will likely increase transit trips and retain existing riders.  New users will also be 

more likely to choose transit if they can understand that the Bay Area’s transportation systems can work 

like a single, regional transit system. 

 

The SPUR, SVCF, MTC team is well positioned to carry this idea through to implementation.  They have 

the expertise, relationships, and long-term commitment to address this complex Bay Area problem.  By 

combining the efforts of the public, private, and nonprofit foundation sectors, this project is structured for 

success. 

 

The SFMTA supports the Seamless Transit Maps project and looks forward to participating. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward D. Reiskin 

Director of Transportation 
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